
Seeking	Full	Time	Locum	-	September	1st	2018	
	
We	are	looking	for	a	Full	Time	Locum	-General	or	New	Registrant	-to	take	over	the	
caseload	of	a	team	member	taking	a	leave	for	the	next	12	months,	with	the	
possibility	of	continuing	on	for	longer.	We	are	flexible	on	start	dates	although	ideally	
beginning	September	1st,	2018.	
	
Our	practice	was	established	in	2008.	We	are	an	urban/rural	practice	with	caseload	
for	3	full-time	midwives.	Our	Midwives	share	call	and	clinic	with	privileges	at	
Abbotsford	Regional	Hospital	and	Chilliwack	General	Hospital.	Abbotsford	is	a	Level	
2	and	Chilliwack	is	a	Level	1	site.	We	have	very	good	working	relationships	with	the	
staff	and	consultants	at	both	sites.	We	are	fortunate	to	work	in	a	very	supportive	
collaborative	community.		We	work	out	of	a	lovely	clinic	space,	located	one	block	
from	the	hospital.	The	clinic	space	is	a	residential	home,	and	is	very	cozy	and	
comfortable.	We	use	Oscar	for	electronic	charting	and	have	wonderful	
administrative	staff.	We	work	closely	with	local	doulas	and	childbirth	educators.	
	
Our	homebirth	rate	is	about	15%	and	growing,	and	we	enjoy	many	repeat	clients	
and	have	a	very	high	rate	of	multips.	Since	there	are	many	Midwives	in	the	
community,	one	is	always	able	to	easily	find	a	second	attendant	for	homebirth	back	
ups.	
	
Abbotsford	is	a	thriving	family-friendly	community	with	endless	opportunities	for	
work	and	play.	Nestled	amongst	farmland,	mountains	and	the	Fraser	River,	it	is	a	
paradise	for	those	who	love	the	outdoors.	Local	organic	farms	and	farmers	market	
are	abundant,	and	there	is	a	cozy,	historical	downtown	with	good	shopping	and	
eating.	There	is	almost	no	traffic,	and	parking	is	always	free!		
	
Interested	applicants	must	be	members	in	good	standing	with	both	MABC	and	
CMBC.	Remuneration	will	be	in	accordance	with	MABC	locum	fee	guidelines.	
	
New	Grads	are	welcome	to	apply.		Possibility	of	extending	position	if	interested.	
	
Please	send	your	letter	of	interest	and	resume	to	barbersall@hotmail.com	as	soon	
as	possible.	
Thanks	for	your	interest!		Look	forward	to	hearing	back	from	some	great	midwives!	
	
Sharon	Barber,	RM		
Clinical	instructor	UBC	
Abbotsford	Midwifery	Group	
	


